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February 25, 2025


Fundraising Donation Request

Dear SWTHA Member,

On behalf of the Southwest Tribal Housing Alliance (SWTHA) Board of Directors, we extend our heartfelt appreciation for your unwavering dedication to tribal housing. Together, we can confront the persistent challenges by uniting the voices of housing professionals to advocate for our communities, empower Native families, and promote homeownership on tribal lands.

SWTHA is pleased to announce its Triannual Meeting and Training scheduled for May 12-15, 2025 at Twin Arrows Resort in Flagstaff, AZ. We cordially invite you to join us for a networking opportunity, mutual support, and educational insights on tribal housing. The event will feature meetings, updates, and reports from national housing partners, and ICC Building Inspector Certification Training. Kindly visit www.swtha.org for registration details.  

We are reaching out to request your support through a donation for the raffle to be held during the dinner, serving as a fundraising initiative. We kindly ask each member tribe to contribute an item for the auction, and the Donation Form is enclosed for your convenience. Your generous donation will bolster our financial resources, supporting scholarships, meeting costs, administrative functions, and membership travel.

Once again, we express our gratitude for your steadfast support and eagerly anticipate continuing our collaborative partnership.

Sincerely,  
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Jamie Navenma 
SWTHA President  
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